
 

 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: June 11, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: Union Pacific Passenger Station Lease 

    

 

Attached please find a copy of an Agreement between the Village and the Union Pacific 

Railroad.  This agreement will allow the Village to maintain and lease the interior 

commercial vendor space.  The lease also allows the Village to make improvements to 

the Lombard train station as described in the Commuter Facility Improvement Grant 

received from Metra.  

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends that the Village Board authorize the Village President and Village 

Clerk to sign the attached Agreement. 
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